
Mr. Donald Schnader & 
Members of the Choir. 

Dear Friends:-

108 Sorrento Ave., 
Baltimore 29, Md. 
January 6, 1960. 

We the council and members of United 

Evangelical Churfh wish to express our deep appre­

ciation to all of you for the beautiful music you 

have rendered, during Christmas and the entire 

year. 

Many of us take so much for granted 

and forget to express our appreciation. 

Again many thanks and may your fine 

work continue for many years. 
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G~atefully ~ _ *. 
,/t-r/L- y F rA -;.-_,..u. __ 

Chairman· 
The Music Committee. 


